
Announcement

The Consular Section of the Royal Thai Consulate-General in Kota Bharu

wiff be closed on 23 - 24 May 2023

, ,he Royal Thai Consulate-General in Kota Bharu is scheduled to organise a

consular - related project from 23 - 24 May 2023 al the Consulate - General compound.

As such, the consular sectron of the Royal Thai Consulate - General in Kota

Bharu will be temporaril.y cLosed on the abovementioned dates. ln case of emergency, Thai

people are advised to contact the RoyaI Thai Consulate - GeneraI through the following

channeIs.

1. Emergency hot[ine number + 609-743-0640

2. Face book direct messa ge (https://face booVRoya [ThaiConsuLate/

Gene ra lKotaBha rul)


